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S u W  W T h b f w  PubHcbarinq 

Hi Norma,  
I don't think it's proper to have public hearings for 
SLT buminem proposed rate increases in placerville. 
Tht~e public hearings ahauld alwaya he held here 
locally for us to attend . 
Thank you , John Adamski 
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S u m  Fw South T a b  Refuse Rate I m s e  
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S u W  Sarth fahoe Refuse Rate I m s e  

Ma. Santiago, 

I understand that a hearing will be held in Placerville to discuss the 
proposed rate increase for South Tahoe Refuae. Since these increases affect 
residents in SLT, I have to question why the hearing will be held some 54 
miles away in Plactrvil le.  Considering the coat of fuel, the meeting t i m e ,  
and the time to travel, this places an inordinate burden on those of us that 
would l i k e  to attend from this area. I can only assume a hearing was not 
scheduled for this area in a calculated effort: to exclude views opposing the 
inexease. 
- - 
Sincerely, 
Bob Beyrauty 
2061 Kickapoo St. 
SLT, CA 
530 -573-0403 


